

Annual Questionnaires

We have created our annual questionnaires – one aimed at parents/carers and the other aimed at the children. These should be distributed with your invoice. We would be grateful if you could complete these and return them to us before the end of March. We will then review your responses and act where necessary.

Easter Holiday Club

We are now taking bookings for Holiday Club during the Easter break. We are open every weekday from Tuesday, 29th March until Monday, 11th April. If you require our services for any of these days, please 'phone or see a member of staff to book as soon as possible.

Prices: £19.00 full session, £11.00 half session.